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The Honorable Patrick McDonnell
Secretary, Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection
Rachel Carson State Office Building
400 Market Street
Harrisburg, PA 17101

Re: Ridge Run PEAS HSCA Site

Dear Secretary McDonnell,

I am writing in support of Perkasie Regional Authority’s April 29” letter to Cohn R.
Wade, DEP Environmental Protection Specialist, in which it requests that the Department
reconsider the Interim Response decision regarding the Ridge Run PFAS HSCA Site. The PRA’s
request for the affected property owners and additional residents to be connected to public water
is the most viable solution to ensure residents have safe drinking water.

I would also like to support West Rockhill Township’s April 30th request for DEP to have
a meeting with officials from both West Rockhill and East Rockhill to discuss the decision and to
work on a plan to connect residents to safe public drinking water.

Once again, I wouLd like to express my support for the requests from both PRA and West
Rockhill Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Steven J. Santarsiero
PA Senator, District 10

CC: Nicholas I. Fretz, Perkasie Regional Authority Board
Greg Lippincott. West Rockhill Township
Marianne Morano, East Rockhill Township
Cohn R. Wade, DEP


